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Date (11/04/2018) 
 
BABT TCB 
Balfour House, 
Churchfield Road, 
Walton-on-Thames, 
Surrey, 
KT12 2TD 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We, Huawei Technologies Co., Ltd. hereby request to dismissal (removal) of the FCC ID: QISLDN-L01, 
which was issued on Feb. 27, 2018. The detailed TC numbers information as below: 
 

TC 306364 
TC 722199 
TC 900331 
TC 226076 
TC 230825 
 
Reason of this dismissal: We will make a minor change to the product, add the LTE B7 Low Noise 
Amplifier. Only the modified product will place on the market. 
 
We also hereby states that this equipment has not been marketed or sold anywhere in the world, not 
just US. And we will resubmit after dismissal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
EMC Lab Manager: Zhang Xinghai 
Telephone Number: 0086 -0755 28970299 
Fax Number: 0086-0755 89650226 
E-mail: zhangxinghai@huawei.com 
Address: Administration Building, Headquarters of Huawei Technologies Co., Ltd., Bantian, Longgang 
District, Shenzhen., 518129, China 
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